
Banding Together, Expanding the Family. 
 

 Franciscan Physicians Hospital’s Meet and Greet with Franciscan Hammond 

Clinic personnel drew a healthy crowd, approximately onehundred thirty people from 

both organizations. Many FPH staff came to welcom the Hammond Clinc into the 

Franciscan Alliance family.  

  

 Mary Lou Nowacki, of FPH’s Medical Staff Office was excited about the 

opportunity to meet with the Hammond Clinic Staff, and hopes to have more 

interaction in the future. “I think we need to have theses more often”, said Nowacki. 

“It’s a great way to help develop relationshis with the new members of Franciscan 

Alliance.” 

  

 The members from both organizations enjoyed meeting and socializing, and 

everyone is looking forward to working together in the future. 


